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August 14, 2015 

To the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio; 

I am writing because my family and I don't want to buy our electricity from dirty, 
outdated coal plants. I don't want my state government to bail out an old, pollution-heavy coal 
plant So please deny FirstEnergy's request for a bailout from the state and stand up for the 
wellbeing of the environment in Ohio. This bailout only benefits the coal company, not the 
consumer, and slows down progress and investment in cleaner energy. The state should be 
looking toward the future, not continuing to take the same old approach to our energy. 

Thanks for your attention in this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Katie Noe 
4564 Innes Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45223 
(302) 650-6054 
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